
Rules Committee, 

Our President should be elected by National Popular vote. The Electoral College 

system in Presidential elections has outlived its usefulness and is now 

counterproductive. It undermines the concept of one person, one vote, and undermines 

the legitimacy of the presidency itself, producing a divided nation, if, as has happened 

twice in the last 20 years, most of the people did not vote for the person who holds the 

highest office in the land. Please vote for HB 2927. 

Thank you. 

Deborah Mandell  

97239 

Deborah Mandell  

deborah.mandell@gmail.com  

3250 SW Donner Way Ct  

Portland, Oregon 97239 
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